
 

 

  

 

 

18 November 2022 

 

Dear Bernie   

Women’s experiences in the criminal justice system 

As you may be aware, the Equality and Social Justice Committee is currently looking at women’s 
experiences in the criminal justice system. 

Evidence from Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner (DPCC) for South Wales Emma Wools notes 
Safer Wales’ involvement in delivery of the Women’s Pathfinder Whole System Approach as a 
member of Future 4. We would be grateful if you could set out your experiences of this work, 
including any particular challenges and examples of best practice.  

We would also welcome any additional comments you may wish to make in relation to our terms of 
reference, as set out on our website. 

We would be grateful to receive any contribution before 30 November 2022 if possible. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jenny Rathbone MS 
Chair, Equality and Social Justice Committee 
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